
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
6/15/2021 ADVISORY NO. 2021-1454 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 
Please be reminded that starting tomorrow, 16 June, container weight 

taken at the terminal that is above or below 1,500 kilograms from its 
Shippers Declared VGM will be imposed of a shut out penalty. This will 

be applied to all containers gated in after 0000H tonight and only those with 
settled shut out fees will be included in the loading plan of their vessel.  

 

This is in compliance to the recently released PPA Administrative Order 02-
2021. You may click on link below to see a copy of the AO. 

 
PPA AO 02 - 2021 

 
For your easier monitoring, we have made available in the MICT Track and 

Trace portal the information on your container weight (weight taken at the 
terminal) and your Shippers Declared VGM (declared weight in the pre-

advise). By tomorrow, this will also include information on the container’s 
shut out fee application. You may access these mentioned data 

through: https://www.mict.com.ph/track-and-trace  
 

Lastly, to provide you steps on how to pay the Shutout VGM fee in ACTS 
Online, please click on the link below: 

 

SETTLEMENT OF SHUTOUT (VGM) CHARGES 
 

Please share and disseminate among your team members for everyone’s 
guidance and compliance. 

 
Many thanks, 

 
MICT Management 
 

https://bit.ly/3gqX8JJ
https://www.mict.com.ph/track-and-trace
https://bit.ly/3zk1nQ0

